
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: July 3, 2023 
 

Contact:  Mike Donila    Abbey Harris       
306-1177 cell    215-4579 office     
   705-1681 cell      

    

County Offices Closed Tuesday, July 4 
 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, senior 
centers, Veterans Services, libraries, and the Health Department—will be closed on Tuesday, 
July 4, 2023, in observance of Independence Day. All offices will resume normal business 
operations on Wednesday, July 5, 2023. 
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